
Massachusetts  State  Police
seek  public’s  help  in
identifying truck
“Around 1:00 p.m. today, on Route 2 in Fitchburg, a tire
believed to have come from this truck/trailer, crossed from
the  eastbound  side  to  the  westbound  side  and  struck  the
pictured Jeep, causing serious injuries to the driver of the
Jeep.

The truck was last seen traveling westbound on Route 2 in
Leominster, possibly taking I-190 southbound.

The trailer being pulled by the truck is believed to have a
Maine registration plate attached.

Anyone with information or observes this truck, please call
the State Police Leominster Barracks at (978) 537-2188.

Please share.”-Massachusetts State Police.
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